

TRACEY HEMMING 28 FEBRUARY 2020



Drayton Manor was recently visited by former student Tracey Hemming. Tracey was a student at the school from 1974 to 1980 and during her time here achieved the accolade of Deputy Head Girl.

Tracey has dedicated her career to the education industry and has improved the futures of thousands of students across greater London and beyond. She has also successfully turned around the fortunes of several schools and has been commended by Ofsted for her inspirational leadership. She is currently the Executive Head Teacher of the Middlesex Learning Partnership Multi Academy Trust.

During her visit to Drayton Manor High School, Tracey had a tour of the school and met with students and staff before lunching in the Dining Hall.

It was a pleasure welcoming Tracey back through the Drayton Manor doors again and it was wonderful to hear about her fond memories of the school. We look forward to welcoming her again in the future.